
Edmore School Board Special Meeting 
Edmore School Gymnasium 

Monday, March 30, 2020 
7:30 p.m. 

 
 Board chairman Doug Freije called the public meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.  All board members were present.  
Also present were Frank Schill and Diane Martinson.  The public was invited to join the meeting via Zoom in which there 
were no attendees. 
 
 Discussion was held regarding the recently approved State Alternative Education Plan.  Superintendent Schill 
and Principal Martinson discussed how the platform was rolled out, the functionality of the plan to date, and parent 
feedback.  Upon hearing feedback to school board members from a few parents, the board voiced support of the 
current plan and advised the administration to continue moving forward with the current plan. 
  
 There being no further business, Myrvik motioned adjourn the meeting at 8:45 p.m.   
 
 
 
______________________________   ___________________________________ 
Doug Freije, Chairperson    Diane Martinson, Business Manager 
 


